Sent: 08 November 2004 15:00

To: Miriam.McCarthy_

Subject: Hyponatraemia Guidance

Dr McCarthy

-urther to your e-mail of 3 November re- above, Dr McBride's secretary is on leave at present and it would
therefore help in allocating this documentation, if

you could forward a copy of the original correspondence
from the CMO in March, | will then ascertain if a response was drawn up from RGH and if not, ensure that
was Is due ASAP.

Many thanks.

Geraldine Murtagh
. Medical Administration officer
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